PC Committee

From: Helene Martin <dialhrm@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 3:13 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Keawakapu Beach

My family and | are so upset about the plan to rezone the parking there as private. Please keep it as public parking. We
love to go there and we go often. We bring all of our guests there.
It is so unfair to do this to us locals.



